
 

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

To:  Audit Committee 
 
From:  Mary Hom 
  Chief Risk Officer 
 
Date:  May 24, 2023 
 
Re:  2022 Internal Audit Internal Assessment 
 
 
In accordance with The International Professional Practices Framework (IPPF), the conceptual 
framework that organizes authoritative guidance promulgated by The Institute of Internal Auditors 
(IIA), HDC has conducted its 2022 Internal Audit Internal Assessment.  This annual internal 
assessment is part of HDC’s Quality Assurance and Improvement Program (QAIP) as dictated by 
the IPPF and helps to ensure that HDC’s internal audit function operates effectively. 
 
The attached assessment outlines the structure and activities of the internal audit function for 
calendar year 2022, including all audits completed, Internal Audit projects and initiatives, 
governance and oversight activities, and updates regarding employee development and ongoing 
training that helps to ensure that staff remains current on all internal audit best practices. 
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